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30. September 2022

Traffic

From October 10 for around six weeks // Diversion set up
As part of the road construction work in the industrial park, the slip road out of the
industrial park, from Mussumer Ringstraße onto the B67 in the direction of Rees, will be
closed for around six weeks from Monday, October 10. A detour has been set up.

This is reported by the city traffic department.
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